

Daffodil International University

Ashulia, Savar, Dhaka, Bangladesh

Notice

23 December 2020

Dear Students,

Thank you all those who have registered in Fall 2020 and continued your study with DIU during this Pandemic situation.

We have offered a COVID-19 special waiver for those who have registered in Fall 2020. As per our previous terms and conditions, to avail this waiver registered students must pay the payable amount of the ongoing semester.

If you have not yet paid your payable amount of Fall 2020, you are advised to clear the payment within 31 December 2020 to enjoy and adjust the COVID-19 special waiver for Fall 2020.

(Oweresto

Professor Engr. A. K. M. Fazlul Hoque, PhD

Registrar

Daffodil International University